
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:59 PM 

To: 'Jeffrey Francis' 

CC: Gingras, Jessica 

Subject: RE: Question not related to Act 166 :-) 

 

 
Hi Jeff –  
 
Thanks for bringing this to my attention. I am connecting you with our director of Boards and 
Commissions Jess Gingras (cc’ed here). She is out today (on her honeymoon) but should be back on 
Monday.  
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
James 
 
From: Jeffrey Francis [mailto:jfrancis@vtvsa.org]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:50 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Question not related to Act 166 :-) 

 

Hi James,  
 
I hope that all is well with you. 
 
I am hearing from superintendents with concerns that there is no longer a 
superintendent on the Vermont Standards Board for Professional Educators.  I know 
that these positions are appointed by the Governor and that there are currently a couple 
of vacancies on the Board. 
 
Are there steps that I can take in order to see about having a superintendent appointed 
to the Board? 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jeff 
 
Jeffrey Francis 

Vermont Superintendents Association 

jfrancis@vtvsa.org 

Telephone (802)229-5834  

mailto:jfrancis@vtvsa.org

